
Effective      Wednesday, March 18, 2020 
CSHA lobbies are closed to the public until further notice based upon CDC and    

Governmental recommendations related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

In an attempt to best serve you, business operation will                

continue via email, postal mail and telephone. 

If you have documentation to provide: (intake, reexamination, briefing), a 

drop box is located on the 2nd floor as you exit the elevator.  Please secure        

documents in  envelopes provided, write your name and a brief description of    

documents on the envelope. 

If you are here to pay rent: secure payment in envelope provided and place in 

the orange drop box located on the 2nd floor as you exit the elevator. 

To contact your Housing Manager or specific department: please email the   

appropriate person for the quickest response.  Phone calls may have a longer      

response time. 

Case Managers: 

Alisha Apodaca: aea@csha.us 

Angel Patterson: alp@csha.us 

Denene Gonzales: dlg@csha.us 

Lakesia Kelly: lnk@csha.us 

Lisa Hirthler: lmh@csha.us 

Sheila Reese: sjr@csha.us 

Section 8 Intake 

Maria Salas: mms@csha.us 

 

Section 8 Reexaminations 

Desiree Baptist: dgb@csha.us 

Janice Gavlik: jtg@csha.us 

Mary Elliott: mee@csha.us  

You may contact our front desk between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.: 719-387-6700,  

Or email general inquiries to: info@csha.us 

For additional and updated information, please refer to the “Announcements”    

section at www.csha.us 

The Colorado Springs Housing Authority thanks you for your  

patience and understanding, the safety and health of our 

staff and clients is our top priority. 


